
A collection of short films exploring the infinite possibilities of gender

Being true to ourselves

Invitation to the launch of  Being true to ourselves
5:30pm Friday 12 April 2013
National Film and Sound Archive, McCoy Circuit, Acton ACT

Light refreshments & drinks available after the screening
Contact us to reserve your free tickets: events@genderrights.org.au


